
  

     

 

 

     

     

     

     

     

     

            

            

            

            
            

            

            

  

            

            

            

            

 
  

 

 
            

            

            

            

            

            

            

  

 

Parents in Partnership 
Year 2  

Topic Newsletter   17.1.20 

Thank you for your support. We appreciate all the efforts you make to support the children with their learning. 
Mrs Bladon, Mrs Tonkin, Mrs Wilkins and Ms Smith 

Our topic this term is… 

 
 

 

 

Homework 
English: This week we have been focussing on editing our writing.  

Speech Marks, Exclamation Marks and Question Marks  
 

Write these sentences into your book and add in the correct punctuation. 
 

What time do you go to bed 
 

I bought some cheese vegetables and milk. 
 

Write these sentences in your book and correct the spelling mistake. 
 

I live in a littel house.    We shood do our homework.   
 
The man stopt when he reached the road.  

 

Commas and Full Stops 
 

yesterday i woke up very early on a 
tuesday morning first i had some 
breakfast with my sister lily  

 
james went swimming with his family 

 
 
 

 
Maths: Practice your 2, 5,10 and 3 times tables. 

This week, we have been reading the folk take from 
India… The Tiger Child.  

 
We have written the story using expanded noun 

phrases, similes and speech marks!!! 

 

RE Theme 
The purpose of this unit is to deepen our understanding of the Annunciation and the events of the Christmas story. Emphasis has 
been placed on the journeys associated with the Birth of Jesus, as well as highlighting what we can learn about Jesus from these 
journeys. This work helped set the context socially, religiously and geographically for the Birth of Jesus. The question was also 
raised of the implications for the Church’s work today, consideration is given to the Church’s work with refugees in the light of the 
‘Flight to Egypt’.  

 

 

 

PE days are now Thursday and Friday – please 
ensure all kit is in school on these days. 

Food Allergies and Medical Information 
If your child has any medical conditions or allergies please can you ensure that you inform the office with information and any 
medical advice as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

As a school we ask for you to provide your child with a healthy snack (e.g. piece of fruit) in the mornings and we provide fruit for 
the afternoons. We have noticed many children have not been bringing fruit for the morning session. Please can we ask if you 
would like your child to have fruit in the morning that it is provided and labelled. 
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